
From: Mario Benavente
To: Doug Hewett; Council Request
Subject: Update Request/investigation summary
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2023 11:40:58 PM

Greetings,

On May 16 and Aug 28 I inquired about the culmination of the investigation into the Shooting
by Officer Tavarez-Rodriguez. I included the chief and ACM Yates previously in those
inquiries. I have yet to receive any replies, and would like an update. If this is a council
request matter please let me know. 
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